SOUTH UMPQUA SCHOOL DISTRICT FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT SERVICES Proposals Due 2:00 p.m. April 30, 2021

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

The South Umpqua School District is seeking competitive proposal to operate and manage the food service program at all district locations.

A mandatory proposal meeting and site visit tour is scheduled for March 19, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. Sealed proposals will be accepted at the District Service Center located at 558 Chadwick Ln, Myrtle Creek, OR 97457 until April 30, 2021 at p.m.

The South Umpqua School District reserves the right to reject an proposal not in compliance with prescribed public procedures and requirements, and to waive informalities associated with the Request for Proposal. A complete Proposal Packet may be obtained by emailing claire.johnson@susd.k12.or.us.